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Dear Patient: 

Thank you for choosing Family Practice Associates of Chesterfield (FPA) for your medical care.  Our Practice partners with Virginia Research Center (VRC) with opportunities to participate in various clinical trials/studies to help improve patient management of many disease states. When VRC has a new research opportunity available; our practitioners may indentify FPA patients eligible to participate based on guidelines of the study.  When identified, we may contact them regarding an opportunity to learn more about the study.  The patient then chooses whether to participate.   

If you do not want to be contacted about opportunities to participate in research studies, please download and complete this form. You can return through the portal or by mail.  
If you do not complete this form, we may contact you about participating in research studies in the future. Whatever you decide, FPA will honor your wishes. Your continuing medical care by our Practice will not be affected in any way. 

Your consideration is appreciated. 

Family Practice Associates of Chesterfield

Patient Info:

Last Name: _______________________  First Name: _______________________  Middle Initial: ______
Street Address: ________________________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________________ State: _______________________ Zip: _______

Date of Birth: ____________________________________

_____ Please do not contact me regarding participation in research trials/studies
Patient Signature: ____________________________________________
__
Date: ____________

Relationship to Patient: ______________________________________________

